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Gonzalez, Osniel

From: Jim Berlin <mrayberlin@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 11:11 AM
To: Board of Architects
Cc: Castro, Melissa; Fernandez, Ariel
Subject: Phoenetia Project

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open aƩachments from senders you do not trust. 
 
 
To Coral Gables Board of Architects 
    Prior to another review of the PhoeneƟa Ave Project on Aug 7, I request rejecƟon. The plans for High rise Crystal 
Academy bldg are not compaƟble with the residenƟal community. The plans also destroy too many criƟcal old trees and 
the sacred Garden of Our Lord park.  We again should reject the proposed project as is. 
Thanks, Sr ciƟzen  JamesBerlin 
737 Tibidabo, 33143  7862478171 
mrayberlin@aol.com 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


